
 

 
 
 
   

 
11th October 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you that we are taking part in ‘100 years, 1000 voices’ which is one of  
a number of events taking part in the City of York this November to commemorate 100 years 
since the end of World War 1.  
Further information can be found at:    
https://www.creativelearningpartnerships.org/1000voices 
and a statement from the organiser reads: 
 

“ '100 Years, 1000 Voices' will be an emotional and spectacular event. A very special opportunity for 

the City's young voices to contribute to York's commemorative programme of events to mark the 100 

year anniversary of the end of World War I. 

The afternoon will be a combination of songs from the era, presentations and readings about the role 

York played in the war effort, archive images and some special guest performances. 

The children and young people will perform to an audience of dignitaries and invited guests. We 

regret that tickets are not generally available because of the capacity of the venue. “ 

We will be learning the relevant songs at Singing Club over the next month and the event 
takes place on Friday 9th November at Central Hall, University of York. 

The details for the day are as follows: 

 10.15 Leave school 

 Travel in minibus 

 10.45 Arrival and find seats 

 11.00 Rehearsal 

 12.00 Lunch (please provide packed lunch and drink) 

 12.45 in position for performance 

 13.00 Performance starts 

 14.15 Estimated end time 

 14.30 return to school 

 15.00 Day ends at usual time 

This is an exciting opportunity for us to participate in a memorable event with a number of 
other schools from across the City, and a chance to positively represent the Vale of York 
Community. 

 

 

https://www.creativelearningpartnerships.org/1000voices


 

 

 

Please sign and return the slip below to indicate you have understood and give permission 
for your child to participate, and please read the attached document from the organisers 
regarding Photography on the day. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs P Brady 
Music Teacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
To:  Mrs. Brady 
  

‘100 Years, 1000 Voices0 
Friday November 9th, Central Hall, University of York 

 
Student Name: ……………………………………………………………………….. Tutor Group: ………………… 
  

o I confirm I have read the letter and give my permission for my child to participate in 
this event. 

 
Signed (parent/carer):  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


